
14. NATIVE PLANT DESIGN GUIDE

Further to the deputation made to the 3 November meeting, the Community Advocate
reported with further information about the two booklets to be produced by Di
Lucas.  The Board decided to support the proposal in principle and to refer it to
the Parks Committee and the Environmental Services Committee for funding on a
metropolitan basis, with a report to be made back to the Board’s February meeting
if it was not supported.


